[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]Classroonm lotes



[image: image3.png]What's Happening?



[image: image4.png]


[image: image5.png]


[image: image6.png]


[image: image7.png]


[image: image8.png]


[image: image9.png]




Mrs. Champagne’s Weekly News





October 28th  , 2016





First Grade





From the Mouth of Little Sprouts


“Dear Lord, I’m just too tired to talk tonight,” our sleepy 5-year old grand-daughter offered at bedtime. “Could you recycle one of my old prayers?”


 (Courtesy of Country Woman Magazine)





Contact Info


Sherri Champagne     School Phone: 715-251-3528 Rm# 203


Home phone: 715-251-4160 (Before 8 P.M. please)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us" �schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us� (Please be aware that I don’t always get a chance to check my e-mail until after the children have left for the day! Please call and leave a message if it  is urgent.)








 Social Studies:   American Symbols, Presidents and Elections.





Spelling:    Short e words





Grammar:  Plural Nouns





Math:  Subtraction Concepts





Reading: See handout











Dear Parents,


I want to thank all of you who were able to make it to conferences last week. It was very nice to see all of you. I am very pleased with the progress your children are making so far this year. 


Halloween Plans: Our schedule of activities was sent home to you on Wednesday. 


NOTE: Students are not permitted to wear their costumes to school. Please send you child’s costume to school in a bag labeled with his/her name and we will put them on at the appropriate time. (Students will get dressed at 12:00 if you want to come dress your child).




















